Private ISF

From: Bruce Campbell <madroneweb@aol.com>
Sent: Friday, January 27, 2017 11:58 PM

To: PrivatelSF

Subject: re: Radwaste parking lots / transfer stations
To the DOE,

| object to the proposed, poorly-thought-out high-level radwaste alleged transfer stations — which will end up being
permanent dumps. Holtec Co.’s canisters cannot be monitored, recontained, or transported, but utilities will transport
to get rid of the liability, but this is no solution.

Sincerely concerned,

Bruce Campbell
Los Angeles



